Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Summer Spectacular — Saturday 7" July 2018

We are currently in the process of organising our Summer Spectacular 2018. We hope to make the
event as amazing and as successful as last year’s one.

Victoria Knight, a local Estate Agent, has agreed to a make a donation towards the school if we are
able to get parents/carers living in surrounding areas to promote our Summer Spectacular 2018 by
displaying a board outside their home 2 weeks prior to the event and 1 week after.

We need your help!
Can you promote our Summer Spectacular 2018 by having a board outside your home? This is
the second time we are using this opportunity and welcome the support from local businesses to
provide opportunities for our school.

If you can promote our Summer Spectacular by displaying a board outside your home, please
complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 18" May 2018.

Lastly, please note that if you do agree to have a board outside of your house, your details will be
passed to Victoria Knight and to their board company in line with GDPR regulations.

Yours sincerely

Mr Chetty



